
 

JUNE 1, 2018 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

 
● Sunday, June 3rd High School Graduation 2:00 PM 
● Monday, June 4th Book Bingo Family Event 6:00-7:30 PM 
● Tuesday, June 5th PTO Meeting 5:15 PM 
● Wednesday, June 6th                           5th/6th Grade Michigan Adventure Trip 
● Thursday, June 7th 6th Grade Visit to the Middle/High School ​ 9:30-11:00 AM 

6th Grade Moving Up Celebration 6:00 PM 
At the high school theatre!  

● Friday, June 8th Field Day at the ES! 
● Monday, June 11th School Board Meeting 7:00 PM 
● Thursday, June 14th Last Day of School:​ ​Half Day 

 

GREETINGS, FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

As the ​end of the year​ too quickly approaches, children are still learning, sports are happening and 
staff are busy preparing for Book Bingo, field day, field trips and end of the year closure. We’re also 
busy cleaning out every nook and cranny of our building as we prepare for the early childhood 
programs to move over to the elementary. Lots to do... 
 
It has been pretty hot so please feel free to send a water bottle to school with your child. Cold filtered 
water is always available. Shorts are fine however, they need to be longer than your child’s fingertips. 
Sneakers are always better than sandals to protect those toes. Sometimes it can be cool inside, in 
different areas, so a light jacket/sweater may be a good idea. 
 
On June 7th the ​sixth grade students​ will tour the high school in the morning, have their moving up 
celebration in the evening and bid a farewell goodbye to the elementary school on 6/14! Seems like 
just yesterday many of them where in our preschool! They have grown so much! 
 
Lost but not found yet…. ​That’s what we call the two tables and cabinets in the school lobby! Is your 
child missing a lunch box, a water bottle, a shoe, a jacket or anything else? Come by the lost and found 
and see if you can find them. As of 6/18 all the clothes will be donated to a good cause. 
 

 
BOOK BINGO 
 
Monday, June 4 from 6:00-7:30 PM at WLES​.  Come win books and prizes at this fantastic event! 
Books, bins, raffle tickets, water and popcorn are all FREE!  Sweet treats will be available for purchase 
to support Project Playground. 

 



 

 

WLES PROJECT PLAYGROUND:$50 K FOR PLAY 

 

We’ve Raised  $45,364  for Project Playground! 
Please go to the following link to donate today:   ​ ​http://bit.ly/2DgdsY3 

 
 MAKE SURE YOU GET YOUR HUNGRY HOWIE'S COUPON!​  $20 for up to $100 in FREE and BOGO 

deals.  If every WLES purchases or sells 1 coupon card, we will meet our $50,000 fundraising goal for 

Project Playground!  Coupon cards are available for walk in purchase in all district offices or by order 

form through the WLES office.  The sale ends on Thursday, June 14. 
PROJECT PLAYGROUND BUILD DAY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: 

Are you interested in helping us build the new playground on Saturday, July, 21?  If yes, please follow 

this link to submit your interest & availability.  We are looking for 20-25 volunteer builders and 8-10 

volunteers to help with food, registration, etc.  ​https://goo.gl/forms/z4pOn5Z1VssYKros2 

If you are comfortable measuring and drilling holes to prep the site for build day, please contact Heidi 

Roy-Borland @ ​heidi.roy-borland@wlps.net​ or 734-449-2051x1310.  We need 5-8 volunteers to do this 

work on Friday, July 20. 

THANK YOU for your past, present and future support! 

 

FIELD DAY 

Please consider joining us on ​Friday, June 8th​, as a Field Day volunteer! To sign up please follow the 

links below.  

Field Day for ​grades K-2​          ​https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040d4bacaa2aa13-wles 

​Field Day for ​grades 3-6   ​       ​​https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040d4bacaa2aa13-wles1 

 

 

SUMMER LEARNING 

 SAVE THE DATES FOR FREE BOOKS & FUN:​ WLES is partnering with the Northfield Township Library 

this summer.  Join us at the library on the following Fridays: June 15, July 20, August 17 from 

6:00-7:30PM for Community Picnics and book giveaways!  

http://bit.ly/2DgdsY3
https://goo.gl/forms/z4pOn5Z1VssYKros2
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040d4bacaa2aa13-wles
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040d4bacaa2aa13-wles1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040d4bacaa2aa13-wles1


 

 

FREE MEALS at NORTHFIELD ESTATES  

For kids, summer should be a stress-free time, full of food, friends and fun. Free summer meals can 

help! Any child or teen age 18 and under can get free healthy meals at safe locations across the area 

through a program called the Summer Food Service Program (SFSP). Many of these meal sites provide 

learning and recreational activities to keep kids healthy and happy while they spend time with friends. 

 We need YOU to help make this happen! We are looking for volunteers to serve meals to children this 

summer. Northfield Estates offers lunch and snacks to children from June 18 - August 24 on Mondays 

through Fridays between 12 and 3pm. There is some flexibility, but we hope to have strong 

commitment from our volunteers to make this program great. Please join us and help make these 

children have a great summer!  

If you would like to volunteer, please contact LeRonica Roberts at ​leronica@foodgatherers.org​ and 

include Northfield Volunteer in the subject line. 

 

 
KIWANIS JULY 4th PARADE 
 
The annual ​July 4th parade ​will take place as usual at the corner of Barker and Timbercrest. Interested 

in entering a group or float in the parade? Please email Sue Wanamaker at ​sue.wanamaker@wlps.net 
or get the registration form from the Whitmore Lake Kiwanis website. Watch for information for the 

parade bicycle decorating contest and the chalk drawing contest! 
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